

Issue 2, 2021 SATAC Bulletin



Contacting SATAC

Level 6, 431 King William Street, Adelaide, SA 5000 Telephone (08) 8224 4000 or 1300 138 440 satac.edu.au

Introduction

The SATAC Bulletin school edition is a newsletter for school staff and others who provide advice to future tertiary students.

Each edition of the Bulletin provides updates on SATAC services and admissions processes.

Contents

- 1. Applications open soon for 2022
- 2. School presentations
- 3. Counsellor information sessions
- 4. Institution Open Days
- 5. New equity schools list published
- 6. New YouTube channel launched
- 7. New TAS for tertiary entry in 2023
- 8. SATAC Guide digital edition online
- 9. Delayed distribution to schools

Applications open soon for 2022

SATAC applications for 2022 will open on Monday, 2 August. Please encourage your students to submit their applications by 30 September as a higher application processing fee will apply after this date.

Some courses also have early final closing dates; prospective applicants should familiarise themselves with the key dates published in the SATAC Guide or on our website to ensure that they meet all relevant deadlines.

Check key dates for applications

School presentations

SATAC presentations for students in Years 10, 11 and 12 will begin in August for schools already registered for one of these sessions. We will cover various topics, including the SATAC application process, university aggregate/ATAR calculation, undergraduate admission pathways, and the selection process.

Counsellor information sessions

A copy of the SATAC slides from this year's counsellor information sessions are now available on the SATAC website. Visit the communications to schools page to view a copy.

Updates about those counsellor information sessions postponed due to the lockdown in South Australia will be released soon.

<u>Communications to schools</u>

Institution Open Days

SATAC's member institutions will have their open day events throughout August. Please check each institution website for more information about these online and on-campus events.

We will once again participate in the University of Adelaide and University of South Australia's open days this year.

You will find us at both the University of Adelaide's virtual open day on Wednesday, 11 August and the on-campus open day on Sunday, 15 August.

We will also be presenting a webinar on Thursday, 12 August on application FAQs as part of UniSA's virtual open day program. Keep an eye on the institution website to register!

New equity schools list published

The list of schools in South Australia and the Northern Territory whose students completing the SACE/NTCET in 2021 will qualify for equity adjustments under the Universities Equity Scheme for entry to university in 2022 is now available from the SATAC website.

Three new South Australian Schools have been added to the list this year. Those schools are Prescott College Southern, SEDA College, and Waikerie High School. There are no other changes to the list for this year.

Find out more about adjustment factors

New YouTube channel launched

We have recently launched a new YouTube channel. Search SATACinfo on YouTube and subscribe to be the first to hear about new video content.

SATACinfo on YouTube

New TAS for tertiary entry in 2023

2PSG20 Psychology has been accredited as a Tertiary Admission Subject for tertiary entry in 2022. This subject is precluded against 2PSC10 Psychology and 2PSC20 Psychology.

SATAC Guide digital edition online

The SATAC Guide is a great introduction to SATAC undergraduate applications. The Guide provides comprehensive information about:

- undergraduate courses
- how to apply
- course selection criteria and entry requirements
- institution profiles

A digital edition is now available to read online

Delayed distribution to schools

Due to the 7-day lockdown announced for South Australia last week delivery of SATAC Guides and publications was delayed into some schools.

Distribution recommenced on Thursday 29 July and is due to be complete on Friday 30 July.

You can continue to place orders for SATAC and institution publications via schools@satac.edu.au. These orders will be shipped from Monday 2 August.

